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It is unacceptable to slip parts of Measure 114, which is currently being fought in 

court, into this bill. I strongly oppose the inclusion of content from Measure 114 and 

believe that due to its controversial nature if any components of that measure are to 

be voted on it must be separately and not underhandedly hidden in a different place. I 

oppose this fully. 


